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March 6, 1968

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 54th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I was pleased to receive your reception report dated December 26, 1966
from 1:04 a.m. to 1:12 a.m. Central Standard time on 1340 kcs. 1In
checking our log, your reception report is correct and I apologize

for not having mailed to you a reception verification sooner. I am at
a loss as to explain why your report did not cross by desk, but I am
very glad that you followed-up with a second report.

Many thanks for your interest and your reception report.
Sincerely yours,
K W
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FRANK GIBBS
President - Manager
FG/mc
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